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Dates for your diary   
Tuesday 18th July      Spend the morning with your new teacher 

Year 2 graduation – 2pm 

Key Stage 2 parties 

Thursday 20th July      Last day of school  

         Year 6 Leavers Assembly 11am (Yr6 children to leave with parents at the end) 

        2pm finish for everybody else please 

 

Wednesday 6th September     School resumes for all children FS2 to Year 6 

 

 

 

    

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Notices 

Uniform purchases on Agora over the Holidays 
You will be able to order your child's school uniform for September on Agora over the Summer Holidays. 
You will then be able to pick the uniform up on Monday 4th September 11-12 or Tuesday 5th September 11-12 
which are Inset Days. Thank you 
   
Year 6 Dinner Money Payments on Agora 
Thanks to all the Year 6 parents/carers who make their final dinner payments next week. 
Unfortunately once your child leaves Middle Park you will be unable to make payments against your Year 6 
child as they will no longer be on our school roll.  If you experience problems with Agora you will be able to pay 
cash on this occasion. Thank you very much for your support with this. 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Attendance 
 

Yr3 PHINEAS 96.3% 

Yr6 FELIX 96.1% 

Yr4 CHIMWALA 96% 

Yr1 BEEGU 95.6% 

Yr4 ASLAN 95.5% 

Yr2 MULAN 95.1% 

Yr2 WILBUR 95.1% 

Yr5 IRONSOUL 94.9% 

Yr3 STANLEY 94.9% 

Yr1 ANANSI 94.6% 

Yr6 GANDALF 94.3% 

Yr5 MATILDA 94.2% 

Fs2 TANGO 92.1% 

Fs2 GRUFFALO 91.7% 

Whole school average 

whole year  94.7% 

 

 

Dinosaur Day in KS1 
 

Last Friday was a fun-packed day in school as Key Stage 

1 had their special ‘Dinosaur Day.’ The children and 

staff all dressed up and loved their themed day which 

included hunting for fossils and getting up close and 

personal to a REAL T-Rex. It was a great way to round 

off the dinosaur topic and  a great way to make learning 

memorable and fun. 
 

Year 4 Chimwala to Paralympic World 

Championships 

 

Year 4 are having a wonderful time at the Olympic Park 

today, experiencing the Olympic Stadium and cheering 

on Team GB in the Paralympic world championships. It 

has been a great year of sport for our school and it’s 

wonderful to have these exciting venues so near.  
 

National Newspaper Coverage 
 

Some of our Boys’ Cricket Team featured in The 

Guardian Saturday supplement at the weekend. The 

national newspaper was covering the event and as is 

usual, they were charmed by our children and most of the 

article is about Middle Park. A great experience for our 

cricketers, and we are thrilled to have been offered 20 

places at the equivalent girls tournament in the summer 

holidays. A huge thank you to Miss Turner, Miss best 

and Katie for taking the girls and giving them this great 

experience.  
 


